
Dir Sir/Madam,

 

As an oversea student who has already applied for PR,  I  ‘m  very  concerned

about the coming changes that will happen on 1st July. 

 

I have been waiting for PR for about one year and 2 months, and I have already

found a major related job. Actually, I am planning to stay here for the rest of my

life just because I love this place, so it will be really inhumanity if the visa capping

programs pass.  This  proposal  is  unfair,  as  government  isn’t  merchant  who

sometimes  can  back  and  fill.  We  study  and  submit  the  relevant  materials

according to  the immigration terms;  therefore  if  our  submissions are  withdrawn

what is the function of intermediate statute?

 

We’re all well educated, skilled and knowledge graduates who want to help to

jump start the Australia’s economy. Please do consider our points of views.

 

 

THANK YOU & BEST REGARDS.


